



Administration

201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188 Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 www.ci.waukesha.wi.us

Buildings and Grounds ID Number: ID#15-2937	Council Meeting Date: 7/21/2015
Submitted By: Eric Payne, Building and Grounds President	City Administrator Approval: Kevin Lahner, City Administrator
Finance Department Review: Rich Abbott, Finance Director Click here to enter text.	City Attorney's Office Review: Brian Running, City Attorney Click here to enter text.

Subject:

Discussion and Recommendation: Approve installation of No Parking, Stopping or Waiting Between Signs on the west side of Sentry Drive 30 feet south to 30 feet north of the exit driveway to the Recycling Drop Off Center.

Details:

Referral was made by Public Works. Activity would involve installing no parking signs on either side of the exit driveway to the drop off center. Reason is to provide more room for exiting cars to see past the parked cars that are waiting to use the drop off.

Options & Alternatives:

Discuss whether to approve the No Parking zone.

Financial Remarks:

The cost of installing this is expected to be \$50 and covered by the BG Sign Budget (3310.54140)

Executive Action:

The resolution for removing this signing will need to be executed by the Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting

Committee Recommendation:

The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their July 6, 2015 meeting. This item will be under the July 21, 2015 Common Council consent agenda.

